Yale New Haven Hospital

Department of Laboratory Medicine

SAFETY COMMITTEE - MINUTES
July 11, 2013
2-3 pm
Present: Lynn Autry, Marcia Barbiero, Mark Chiaramonte, Pat Gelineau, Voula Golfis Kalmanidis, Heather Hedberg, Lisa Huntington, Flo Jasudowicz, Deb Steir, Sid Tansey, and Stuart Williams
1.
Proforma

Minutes of Previous Meeting:  Accepted
Safety Rounds:  Mock surveys for environment of care will continue every two weeks. 
YNHH Administrative Safety Committee:  Please identify potential areas for slips and falls, suggest solutions, and send an email to Pat by July 26.
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2. Old Business- From May 2013
A. The new OSH labeling mandate requires that training occur by December 2013. There may be more than one way to achieve this, but it appears that Healthstream has included the information needed for compliance. Another alternative is through the YNHH vendor for MSDSs or through MTS.

B. Regina and Alicia will schedule a fire drill for this quarter.

.
3. New Business
A. Lisa Huntington in Specimen Receiving will inspect the hazardous chemical waste rooms for the month of July.

B. The next quarter’s (July, August, September) fire drill will be run by Voula Kalmanidis. and Lynn Autry, with Heather Hedberg assisting. 

C. For the July meeting, safety committee members will inspect the labs to identify problem areas that could result in trips and falls, as well as suggesting ways to correct the potential hazard.

D. The YNHH EOC committee reported that monitoring for fingerprints for staff working with radiation will occur every 10 years.

E. Review of Incident reports for the 2nd Quarter of 2013. The committee recommended that staff in Specimen Receiving incorporate safety tips during staff meetings in order to reduce the number of incidents of injuries. Eight out of ten incidents occurred in Specimen Receiving. 

F. Follow up from Members’ concerns: 1) No resolution has been found for the wires in the Chemistry PS5 area. 2) No new signage regarding scents being worn in the lab will be installed as the YNHH policy covers the issue of scents. If someone is wearing a strong scent it is OK to nicely remind them of the policy, or tell your manager. It will help to know what department and their manager’s name.

G. The next hazardous chemical pickup is July 22 around 1 PM. Stuart and Rita will facilitate it while Pat is away. 
4. Members’ Concerns-

A. See followup in section 3.F above.
Next Meeting: No meeting in August. Safety meetings to resume in September.
REMEMBER:


(  Wash your hands.


( Cover your coughs and sneezes.


( Stay home if you are ill, if you have a fever.
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